
Janet Mason 

From: 	 Dave Zellner 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, January 3, 2018 10:33 AM 
To: 	 Janet Mason 
Subject: 	 RE: Application for a special event liquor license for Apache Junction Chamber of 

Commerce 

Building Division has no issues with proposed event or venue. Dave Z 

From: Janet Mason 
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 8:23 AM 
To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zenner; Troy Mullender 
Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly 
Subject: FW: Application for a special event liquor license for Apache Junction Chamber of Commerce 

I have not received your department recommendation for this special event liquor license that was due January 

2. Please have your recommendation to me no later than 3 p.m. today for it to be included in the packet. 

Thank you. 

14,0,01 /gm& 
Deputy City Clerk 
City of Apache Junction 

300 E. Superstition Boulevard 

Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

(480) 474-5068 

jmason@ajcity.net  

From: Janet Mason 

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2017 11:39 AM 
To: Dave Zellner <dzellner@AJCity.Net>; Rudy Esquivias <resquivias@aicity.net>; Troy Mullender 
<tmullender@ajcity.net>; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov) <john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov> 
Cc: Kathy Connelly <kconnelly@ajcity.net>; Larry Kirch <lkirch@AJCity.Net>; Denise Moulson <dmoulson@AJCity.Net>; 
Anne Wenk <awenk@AJCity.Net>; Al Bravo <abravo@AJCity.Net> 
Subject: Application for a special event liquor license for Apache Junction Chamber of Commerce 

We have received a special event liquor license application from the Chamber of Commerce for March 24, 2018 at 

Flatiron Park, 100 N. Apache Trail for the Superstition Blues, Brews and BBQ. Please have your department 

recommendation to me no later than noon on Tuesday, January 2, in order for this to be on the January 16 agenda. 

Thanks. 

1,2,1 ff,2,145.11 

Deputy City Clerk 
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Boulevard 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

(480) 474-5068 
imason@ajcity.net  
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